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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the Boston Children’s Hospital, Pediatric Cardiology standard fellowship program. To apply, you must submit an application through the Electronic Residency Application Service (ERAS) website: 
https://www.aamc.org/students/medstudents/eras/fellowship_applicants/  

All items noted in the checklist below must be submitted through ERAS, in order to be considered for a fellowship position starting July 5th.  You will be contacted by email once we receive your completed application.  After the review committee has reviewed your application, you will receive an email notifying you on whether you have been selected to interview.  Interviews begin in mid-August and end in October.  Final selections are made through the National Resident Matching Program (NRMP). Please visit their website at www.nrmp.org for registration information.  Please contact Joy Gueverra with questions at joy.gueverra@childrens.harvard.edu or (617) 355-1954. 
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	Application (through ERAS)


	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 


	Current Curriculum Vitae


	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 


	Personal Statement

	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	Medical School Transcript which indicates courses taken, dates and hours of attendance, scores, grades, or evaluations. An English translation is required if transcripts are in another language.


	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 
	Medical School Dean’s Letter and/or Medical School Performance Evaluation (MSPE)


	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 

 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Letters of recommendation (a minimum of 3) 

Evaluation forms (a minimum of 3) completed by the same writers for your recommendation letters. The evaluation form can be accessed on the Boston Children’s Pediatric Cardiology Fellowship Program webpage where this document was downloaded. 



	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 


	Copies of United States Medical Licensing Exam (USMLE) scores or Medical Council of Canada (MCC) scores.




